Thames View Infants





Paul Jordan Headteacher

Rosa Corcoran-Jones

Deputy Headteacher

Adam Dobson

Deputy Headteacher



10 January 2025

Dear Parents/Carers;

Neighbourhood Walk!

In support of our Homes and Buildings topic, Reception class children will be going on a short walk around the local area later this half term. We will be taking pictures and discussing the various types of homes and buildings near to the school.

These walks will take place on the following days:



Tigers: Monday 20th January
Zebras: Wednesday 22nd January
Giraffes: Thursday 23rd January
Gorillas: Friday 24th January



We will need some assistance so if you are interested in helping, please let us know. As soon as we have an idea of numbers, we will get back to you.

Yours sincerely,



Rofiya Begum Head of Reception











